
Submitter: Aven Fox 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB821 

I oppose these measures! I am a victim of sexual abuse and domestic violence from 

a NOW registered sex offender. He should have been back in 1997 but he was only 

charged with contributing sexual acts to a minor. For years after that he continued to 

get away with different forms of sexual abuse and wasn’t charged with enough to be 

made to register as a sex offender for 20 years and finally had to register only after 

he physically forced him self sexually on to a 14 year old while he was on probation 

for strangulation on his own son.  In my opinion there is absolutely already to long of 

delays and takes way to much inappropriate conduct required to make someone 

register as a sex offender. Maybe if it didn’t take so long or much victims might not be 

victims and have to live in fear. Thank you for your time  


